
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

 
 
 
CircularNo. VBS/CIR/2016/29                                    Date:15.11.2016 
 
Dear Parent(s) 
Greetings of the day! 
Kindly refer to the circulars dated VBS/CIR/2015/35 & VBS/CIR/2016/68 wherein it was mentioned to send tiffin /lunchbox along 
with the student. No tiffin will be allowed to be given to any student during school hours as it becomes a great security issue and 
is also against the School policies and procedures. You are hereby requested again to follow and abide by the laid guidelines. 
Looking forward for your co-operation and support as always. 
Regards 
 
Meenakshi Zarabi 
Principal 
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